2002 Employee Exchange Program







Mr. Benjie Cain represented the City of Elberton in the 5th Employee Exchange with Mure-cho, Japan.

Mrs. Kazuko Kodama arrived from Mure-cho to represent Mure Town. During her visit she toured the Richard B. Russell Dam area, attended various civic group meetings, as well as assisted with Meals on Wheels at Spring valley Nursing Home.









2002









Mure-cho, Japan representatives: Chaperone Kawanishi Miho, Iwasawa Yuko, Higashiyama Asami, Nakamura Yuki, Morikawa Mio, Shimamoto Saki and Yamada Hiroshi.

They were welcomed to Elberton at a reception downtown.



Elberton, GA—Chaperone Twyla Lovinggood, Pierce Hodges, Casie Wacaser, Crystal Rowland and Kyra Payton.